
 

 
 
 

10th March 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Year 2 Parents/Carers,  
 
 
I would like to invite all Year 2 children to attend a maths club every Tuesday morning 
between 8.20 – 8.40am in Bay Tree. We will be mostly focusing on recall of key facts and 
arithmetic strategies such as addition, subtraction, multiplication and division to increase 
fluency and confidence.  
 
Please bring your child to the school office at 8.20am from Tuesday  11th March if you would 
like them to attend.  
  
 
Kind regards,  
Miss Long  
Year 2 Bay Tree Teacher  
 


